SOUTH JERSEY TRAFFIC SAFETY ALLIANCE

EXECUTIVE BOARD ASSESSMENT SURVEY DECEMBER 2002

1)	Do you feel the Executive Board has enough input on the creation and implementation of programs, such as the Buckle Up Stencil and Bicycle Safety Bowl?
2)	Do you feel the Executive Board has enough input on the direction of the Alliance and are you satisfied with that direction?
3)	Do you feel that you are kept up to date on Alliance activities and that you could provide accurate updates of Alliance activities at meetings?
4)	How do you feel the General Membership meetings are run? Do you feel you have enough input on agendas and presentations? What changes would you like to see made?
5)	What changes if any would you like to see made on the Executive Board level?
Na	me Date

FAX TO: 856-794-2549 MAIL TO: 1173 E. Landis Ave, Vineland, NJ 08360. Comments or questions, contact Teresa Thomas, Program Coordinator, 856-794-1941.